MOLLARD LINE PETITION RELATING TO CULVERT REPLACEMENT

Whereas the residents of the Mollard Line who are ratepayers of the Municipality of South
Huron expect to have roads to be properly maintained in an efficient and effective manner

And whereas improvements in road maintenance technologies continue to reduce safety
concerns so we can efficiently drive on our local roads in a safe manner for our families and
guests who require using these roads.

And whereas these roads offer emergency First Responders the opportunity to arrive at our
residences as expected if necessary under emergency conditions in a timely manner.

We, the undersigned, hereby petition the Municipality of South Huron to immediately begin the
replacement of the steel culvert located on the Mollard Line between South Road and Crediton
Road before the winter season sets in. Three times since the early March closing of this culvert
occurred residents have called emergency responders with each time delays occurred with
ambulances and fire departments because of the road closure.

We, the undersigned , expect and demand speedy remediation of this life threatening road
closure..
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